
 

 

Friday 24th January 2020 

 

YOUNG VOICES ARRANGEMENTS  31st January 2020 

Nearly time to put all the practice into the performance; just a few last minute 

arrangements for you to take note of.  

1. On the day the children will need to bring a packed lunch and a packed tea. It will be 

much better if these are in a plastic/throw-away bag so everything can be thrown 

away after they have eaten (I know it’s not very eco friendly but this is an exception) 

Please make sure they have enough water to last through a hard afternoon’s singing 

and evening dancing. 

2. The children can wear their Young Voices T-shirts/White T-shirts to school.  On their 

bottom-half children can wear their school skirt/school trousers/black leggings or 

dark trousers. 

3. Young Voices have asked that everyone brings with them 1 tin of food or a packet of 

something dried. All the food will be handed in as we arrive at the MEN and given to 

the charity. 

4. We will be leaving school by coach; accompanying teachers: Mrs Cliffe, Mrs Annette, 

Mrs Hodgkinson, Mrs Gell and Mrs Hitchen. 

5. Each school will have their own banner so when you arrive at the concert you will be 

able to locate the school by looking for our banner. 

6. At the end the rush (6,000 children + parents) will be dreadful. We will meet you at 

the front, main entrance of Victoria Station. You will need to pick the children up 

before you go and get your car (why not travel by train?) as you won’t be able to pull 

in, even to just pick up. 

7. The children will not need to take any money with them. 

Many thanks for your support during the many weeks of rehearsal. Particular thanks to Mrs 

Hodgkinson for teaching the children the many difficult songs and dance moves- which I’m 

sure you will know as well as your child by now! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S E Annette 


